
 

 

 

DPS-MONARCH/CIR/SCY/2023-24/113     Date: 12/10/2023 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

In accordance with the guidelines provided by the Ministry of Public Health 

(MOPH), we will be conducting a vision screening test for students in Grade 1, 

3, 5, 7, and 9. This vision screening is a routine measure that we have 

implemented to safeguard our students' visual health and overall well-being. 

The vision screening tests will be carried out by our experienced school nurses 

in our school clinic. Their supervision ensures that the process is thorough and 

conducted with the utmost care. We want to reassure you that your child's safety 

and welfare are our top priorities, and this initiative is an important step in 

ensuring that we are providing the best possible support for their 

development. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the vision screening, please 

do not hesitate to contact our school nurses. We are here to assist you and 

address any queries you may have. 

Once again, thank you for your understanding and collaboration in this 

endeavor. Together, we can continue to provide the best care and education 

for your child. 

 

 

Warm regards,       Meenal Bakshi 

DPS Monarch Health Team      Principal 

      

 

 

 


